

THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 27 NOVEMBER 2020













YEAR 10 FINAL WEEK ACTIVITIES

This week, our lovely Year 10 students participated in a number of activities to prepare them for their new senior life here at Thomas Hassall.

On Wednesday 25th November, the students completed their "HSC All My Own Work" modules, which is an important part of their NESA requirements for the commencement of their Assessment Tasks in Year 11 & Year 12. They enjoyed a number of activities and completed a series of modules to the best of their ability.

On Thursday 26th and Friday 27th November, our Year 10 students participated in the Peer Support Leadership and Training sessions. Our students completed a series of leadership and reflection activities which are designed to exercise their leadership qualities and skills in preparation for various leadership roles in the College, including the Peer Support Program which is conducted with our new Year 7 students in 2021.

We would like to thank all our Pastoral Care teachers: Mr Moynan, Ms Raft, Miss Chavura, Mrs Ghabrial, Miss An, Mr Shenouda, Mrs Odisho and Mrs Iogha, as well as all the Year 10 teachers and the leadership teams of 2020 who worked tirelessly to bring out the best in our Year 10 students.

Wishing our Year 10 students the very best for 2021 and we can't wait to see them in Year 11.

God Bless you all.

Mrs Byrne and Mr Messiha

Year 10 Advisors